
 

 

EPA invites you to public information sessions 
for the 

NEWTOWN CREEK SUPERFUND SITE 
 
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) invites you to attend an informal public information session to 
discuss upcoming field work at the Newtown Creek Superfund site as part of the first phase of the remedial 
investigation.  The sessions will be held on:   
 

Tuesday, October 25, 2011 
From 2:00 to 4:00 pm and 7:00 to 9:00 pm 

At St. Nick’s Alliance 
2 Kingsland Avenue 
Brooklyn, New York 

Arts@Renaissance at the Garden Level 
 

Thursday, October 27, 2011 
From 2:00 to 4:00 pm and 7:00 to 9:00 pm 

At LaGuardia Community College 
31-10 Thomson Avenue 

Long Island City, New York 
Conference Room E-500 

 
EPA representatives will be available to answer questions regarding the field work at Newtown Creek in an 
informal one-on-one setting.  If you have questions you can contact: 
 
Wanda Ayala    Caroline Kwan    Nica Klaber 
Community Involvement Coordinator  Remedial Project ManagerRemedial  Remedial Project Manager 
ayala.wanda@epa.gov   kwan.caroline@epa.gov   klaber.nica@epa.gov 
212-637-3676 or 800-346-5009  212-637-4275    212-637-4309 
 
 

www.EPA.gov/region2/superfund/npl/newtowncreek 
 



 


